
       

CITY OF CAPITOLA 
FINANCE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF  
CANCELLATION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the 
Finance Advisory Committee meeting, 

scheduled for Tuesday, July 19, 2016 has 
been cancelled. 

The next meeting is scheduled to be held 
on Tuesday, July 26, 2016 at 6:00 pm at 
City Hall Community Room, Capitola, CA 

 
 
 

POSTED: July 19, 2016         ______________________________ 
                      Mark Welch, Finance Director 

 


